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March 20, 2019


Julia Gil
1 Sun Downs Rd
Ithaca, NY 14850
ID: A00420767

Dear Julia,

Congratulations! Based on your admission application, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to receive a Foundation Graduate Fellowship from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount of $4325. 

This award is a non-renewable scholarship for the 2019-20 academic year. The amount will be credited to your student account in three instalments equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you are registered for at least eight  MES credits per quarter.

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to accept this award, please email Andrea Martin at martina@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by April 15, 2019.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

Sincerely, 
[image: ]
Kevin Francis, Ph.D.
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment
francisk@evergreen.edu
360-867-5831
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